Notice of public disclosure of confidential information – J382/J384
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a notice of MISO’s public disclosure of confidential information.  On February 16, 2017, MISO filed with the Federal Regulatory Energy Commission (“FERC”) a filing package for the J382/J384 Generator Interconnection Agreement (“GIA”).  That filing package contained certain Critical Energy Infrastructure Information (“CEII”) that was inadvertently marked as public.     MISO contacted FERC staff on Friday, February 17, 2017 at approximately 9:00 A.M to address the issue, requesting that the CEII material be removed from the FERC filing.  FERC staff removed the CEII material on Friday, February 17, 2017.  
